
Weekly Newsletter – December 11, 2020 

 

Dear Church, 

This week’s newsletter is short and sweet… 

Many elves are safely and social distancing as they work in Santa’s workshop wrapping presents 
to help make Christmas magic for our Toberman kids.  Each family will receive a female present 

and a male present for members in their household.  

The magic dust that is being sprinkled on each present is so beautiful to watch.  Donna and Pam 
have worked tirelessly to put beautiful presents together.  Wrappers: Belinda, Sandy, Barbara, 

Teddy, Joyce, and Vera have made each present look spectacular. 

Many thanks to all who contributed gifts and money for this project.  Delivery will take place 
next Saturday.  More magically stories to share later. 

Reverse Advent boxes – please drop them off to the church this week or let me know if you need 
a pickup. 

“Lunches with Love” will be this Saturday, but not Saturday the 19th.  Mt. Sinai will be passing 
out lunches from a donation they received. 

Christmas Eve service will be on Facebook at 5:00 p.m. 

Charge Conference went well on Wednesday night with our District Superintendent, Mark 
Nakagawa.  Thank you to all who attended. 

 

Be well, stay safe 
Avent blessings, 

Pastor Lisa 


